From: Quigley, Elaine

Sent: 08 April 2019 09:17

To: Planning

Subject: FW: HPRM: 2018/5887/p:59 Redington Road.
Hi,

Can this objection from the Hampstead CAAC be acknowledged on M3 and uploaded to Trim and made
public.

Thanks

Elaine

Elaine Quigley
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5101
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From: John Malet-Bates
Sent: 07 April 2019 21:24
To: Quigley, Elaine <Elaine.Quigley@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: 'Andrew Dutton-Parrish_; Carolina Aivars < David
Milne | i C-kmakcioglu et-Bates || N

/o1 Malet-Bates <} -hn WVestor
'Mark Nevard' 4l ' V1artin Humphery'
; 'Mojgan Green' < u—ERE— 'Nancy Mayo'
'Patricia Orwell' -

Subject: HPRM: 2018/5887/p:59 Redington Road.

Dear Elaine,
Picking up on very delayed comments from previous meetings.
HCAAC Objects to this proposal
1. The outbuilding already in excess of that allowed under Policy, is in the neighbour’s full view, not
restricted to the dwelling origin.
2. The outbuilding seems to be a viable separate dwelling or operation notinciodental to the house;
3. Tree loss for the proposed swimming pool excavation — was this already permitted ?
Best regards,
John

Regards,
John Malet-Bates
For Hampstead CAAC
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